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ALL AGES! ALL IN! LOVNG GOD! LOVING ALL!                                         AUGUST 2017 

Church Events 
¶ Aug. 10 ïActive Shooter 
Training 

¶ Aug. 12 ï Campus 
Beautification  & Adopt A 
Mile 

¶ Aug. 12 ï Menôs Breakfast 

¶ Aug. 13 ï WCS New 
Family Dinner  

¶ Aug. 13 ï Youth Back To 
School Bash 

¶ Aug. 16 ï First Day of 
School for WCS  

¶ Aug. 16 ï Frist Day of VPK 
at The Robinôs Nest 

¶ Aug. 17ï Kids Day Out 
Begins 

¶ Aug. 22ï Harbor Angels 
Board Meeting 

 

Schools start this month and learning continues for the students.  Actu-
ally as we all know, learning never ends regardless of age or season of 
the year.  To coincide with school starting and our continual learning, 
our emphasis this month in worship is ñGo Deep!ò We need to Go Deep 
into the Bible to be constantly learning on a spiritual level.  
 
During the month you will be hearing sermons and information about 
the significance of being involved in a Bible study or small group.  We 
are blessed to have a variety of study groupsésome are large group 
studies, some are small groups, and we even have home groups. 
Throughout the month we will have sign -ups for particular studies that 
will be identified.  I want to extend the challenge to begin the ñschool 
yearò with signing up or belonging to a small group or study group.   
 
You will find that we have groups for all ages.  We have groups after 
each worship service, and we have some groups on various evenings.  
We would like to have even more groups.  If you would like to be part of 
a group or perhaps would like to facilitate a group, please contact Jere-
my Gross, Family Discipleship Director at jgross@phumc.net or 727-
785-7487. 
 
Letôs study! Letôs delight in Godôs Word! Letôs be rooted in scripture! 
Letôs grow disciples of Jesus Christ!  Letôs go deep---- even beyond your 
comfort zone. 
 
Pray about joining a small group/study group!!  
 
Going Deep!!! 
 

Pastor Dave  

tŀƭƳ IŀǊōƻǊ ¦ƴƛǘŜŘ 
aŜǘƘƻŘƛǎǘ /ƘǳǊŎƘ 
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Mothers of Preschoolers 
(MOPS) would like to 
thank our church family 
for all the support during 
the 2016-2017 season.               
Whether you were praying 
for this ministry and the 
women and children it 
serves, or attending the 
monthly fun -raiser at 
Sweet Tomatoes, or        
purchasing a handicraft at 
the December or May         
Harbor Angel's luncheons, 
we thank you!  MOPS   
receives 100% of their        
operating budget through 
these events and we      
appreciate all who support 
us through them and with 
their prayers!   
Yes, you read the headline  
correctly, starting in     
August MOPS will be add-
ing an evening meeting for 
all of the moms that are 
not able to make it to the 
morning meeting. This 
evening meeting will take 
moms from brand new 

moms through elementary 
school moms. We are all 
facing the same questions 
and need support. We 
have heard you and are 
excited to offer this alter-
native time. As MOPS 
starts up again this Au-
gust, please keep us in 
your prayers. 
 

Mark you calendar. 
The first meeting is:  

August 16 at 6:30 p.m. 
or  

August 22 at 10 a.m. in 
A202 -203.  

 

 
MOPS would also like to 
thank everyone who     
contributed to T.H.E.  
Mission Haiti during the 
Harbor Angels May   
luncheon.  Attendees    
supported this worthy case 
by purchasing Usborn 
Books Cards for a Cause 
(which is a box of high 
quality greeting cards). 
MOPS was able to contrib-

ute $14 from each box sold 
to cover the cost of renew-
ing the two school scholar-
ships we provided last year 
for two sisters in Haiti 
named Charlene and Mar-
iana (15 and 13 years old). 
Until last year, neither girl 
had ever attended school 
and in Haiti, school at-
tendance is a major life 
changing event as it opens 
so many more opportuni-
ties for these young      
people. The girl's youngest 
sibling, Yvenski, is       
sponsored, but their two 
siblings, Jackson and 
Marieyolene, are awaiting 
scholarships.   
 
To find out more            
information about T.H.E.   
Mission Haiti or to       
contribute please visit         
 https://
www.themissionhaiti.com . 

Stephen Ministry at PHUMC  
is celebrating its 10th anniver-
sary as a Stephen Ministry 
congregation.  Stephen        
Ministry has become an       
integral part of caring for our 
congregation and community. 
Since 2007, our Stephen     
Ministers have provided       
one-on-one Christian care to 
individuals experiencing lifeôs 
challenges such as the loss of a 
loved one, divorce, a terminal     
illness, loneliness, unemploy-
ment, hospitalization, a       
spiritual crisis or the birth of a 
child.  
Each Stephen Minister         
receives 50 hours of training in 
Christian caregiving. In the 10 
years of Stephen Ministry at 

PHUMC, Stephen Ministers 
have provided hundreds of 
hours of high-quality care to 
individuals in need. Over that 
time span, PHUMC has 
trained over 70 ministers, 42 
of which are currently active.  
Stephen Ministry training 
equips people to provide      
loving care and support to 
those in need, but the skills 
that are developed help in all 
aspects of life: family, church 
leadership, Bible Studies, etc. 
Many of our Stephen Ministers 
have served or are currently 
serving in church leadership. 
This has made our congrega-
tion a much more caring    
community.  
We will begin a new Stephen 

Ministry class in September. 
We are looking for people with 
a passion for caring for others 
to join our team. The criteria 
to become a Stephen Minister 
includes: 
 - A minimum term of        
membership (two years or one 
year membership and service). 
It is important that lay caregiv-
ers have a deep connection to 
the church. 
- Regular worship attendance. 
Active pursuit of growth in the 
Christian life through partici-
pation in a small group or 
some other form of Christian 
discipleship. 
-Regular service to God with 
their time in ministry of the 
church. 

- Spiritual Gifts Assessment ï 
https://
gifts.churchgrowth.org/cgi -cg/
gifts.cgi?id=501598 
 
Applications are available on 
the Stephen Ministry bulletin 
board. All applicants will be 
interviewed as part of the    
application process.  
For more information about 
becoming a Stephen Minister 
or receiving care from a        
Stephen Minister, please     
contact Marilyn King,          
Congregational Care             
Coordinator, at 727-785-7487 
or mking@phumc.net.  

Stephen Ministry-   Celebrates 10 years! 

MOPS is adding an evening meeting! 

https://www.themissionhaiti.com
https://www.themissionhaiti.com
https://gifts.churchgrowth.org/cgi-cg/gifts.cgi?id=501598
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Congregational Care 

Shining Lights 

Thank you! 

New Group Forming 
Widows Moving Forward Together  
Fun and fellowship as we navigate our "new normal" 
begins Thursday, September 21, at 7 p.m. Contact 
Diane Cary at 727-210-7236 for details and to share 
program ideas. 

Prayer Chain 
To place a prayer request, please call one 
of the following: Grace Williamson at    
784-2761; Gloria Brown at  784-2590;    
or the church office at  785-7487. 
 
Prayer Shawl 
All levels of quilters and knitters are     
welcome to join us Sunday, Aug. 13 and 
27, in the Narthex at 1 p.m. for our next 
meetings. We have a lot of yarn and      
crochet hooks on hand. Bring knitting  
needles (size 9 and up). Call Martha Stolz, 
727-793-4606, with any questions.   
 
Faith Community Nurses  
Blood pressure screening will be          
conducted in the multi -purpose room on   

Sunday. Aug. 20 from 9 a.m. - 9:45 a.m. 
and then from  11 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. 
   
Courageous Sisters 
A womenôs support group for cancer 
meets monthly in the chapel. The next 
meeting will be Wednesday, Aug. 9 at       
5 p.m.  Contact Yvonne White at             
727-798-7854 for more information.  
 
Care Team 
PHUMC has a team of caring  volunteers 
who are willing to help with rides, meals 
and misc. small jobs.  If you are in need of          
assistance, please contact Marilyn King at 
727-785-7487 or visit her in the church 
office.  
If you would like to be part of the   

congregational care team, please let    
Marilyn know and she will add you to her 
ñTeamò- email her at mking@phumc.net  
 
Contact Information Change  
Please let the PHUMC office know if you 
have a change in  contact information by 
calling the office at 727-785-7487. Thank 
you. 
 
Going into the hospital? 
If you are going into the hospital or you 
know of someone who is going in or is 
currently in an extended stay, please let 
Marilyn King know. Marilyn can be 
reached at 727-785-7487 or 
mking@phumc.net.  
 

August will be a fun and exciting month for Shining Lights. They 
will be having birthday celebrations and making garden stones.  
Shining Lights meets the 2nd and 4th Tuesdays of each month 
under the guidance of Susan Grandy, sgrandy@phumc.net.  

Recently Marge Humphrey received a prayer 

square that our prayer shawl ministry had     

knitted. From the moment she received it she 

was overwhelmed with emotion and has held it 

tight in her hand and will not let it go. ñIt has 

saved my life and I want to thank the ladies who 

made this for me. Thank you, thank you,       

thank you.ò 

Fall Small Groups  
The Christian life is not meant to be lived alone. God created us to 
be in relationship with Him & each other. Small Groups are a place 
where people can connect to the body of Christ at PHUMC. Many 
attend church Sunday mornings & return to their separate lives the 
rest of the week. We are repeatedly reminded in Scripture to love & 
care for one another. It is impossible to do that on Sunday morning 
alone.  
 
Small Groups allow us to connect with one another outside of     
Sunday service; itôs another way to love one another. Our sermon 
series this month is ñGo Deep.ò We will be talking about the launch 
of our new Fall Small Groups, and the best way to get connected. 
This is an opportunity to find the group that is a perfect fit for you.  

Facilitator Training 
Small Group Leader & Facilitator Training  
It is important for leaders to come together to learn, grow, and    
encourage one another.  Please join us for Small Group Leader & 
Facilitator Training on Thursday, August 10 th (6:30 ï 8 p.m.).   This 
training is MANDATORY  for all leaders & facilitators leading a 
group this fall.   If you cannot attend, please make arrangements 
with Jeremy to go over the material.  Please RSVP to Jeremy Gross 
(727-683-2572 / jgross@phumc.net) by Friday, August 4th.  We are  
excited to see how God is going to use small groups this season here 
at PHUMC.   

mailto:jgross@phumc.net


Back to Schoolé.. 
Summer seems like a quiet time in The Robinôs Nest, 
but it has been very busy óbehind the scenesô and é 
weôre ready! 
Very soon teachers will be back in their classrooms 
decorating, setting up and getting things just right in 
anticipation of their studentsô arrival.  Itôs definitely 
an exciting time as we prepare to welcome both    
returning families and families new to The Robinôs 

Nest.   
Teachers and students alike are eager to meet one another at the ñMeet-
and-Greets.ò  School starts for VPK students on Wednesday, August 
16.  Two and three year old students will begin on Thursday, August 17 and 
Friday, August 18. 
This year, in addition to our annual special events,  students will be partic-
ipating in presentations from Timeless Tales Theater, Mr. Bradôs Music, 
Giving Tree Drum Circle, Wonders of Nature, DoDadôs Lab, Play N Around 
Theater and Jack Hartmann. 
The Robinôs Nest is looking forward to a fantastic 2017-18 school year! 
Jesus said, �³�/�H�W���W�K�H���O�L�W�W�O�H���F�K�L�O�G�U�H�Q���F�R�P�H���W�R���P�H�����D�Q�G���G�R���Q�R�W���K�L�Q�G�H�U���W�K�H�P�����I�R�U��
the kingdom of heaven belongs �W�R���V�X�F�K���D�V���W�K�H�V�H���´   Matthew 19:14  

 

Stars & Comets / Camp 
CUBBER  
With the summer coming to a 
close this week, we reflect on 
all that God has done through 
Camp CUBBER this year (and 
all that is in store for the    
coming school year through 
Stars & Comets).  This year 
Camp CUBBER served more 
than 700 different campers 
from over 450 families,        
averaging over 485 campers a 

week.  Wow!  Children         
experienced lots of great field 
trips, special activities, games, 
hands-on education projects, 
time with new and old friends, 
and best of all... they experi-
enced God's love each and   
every day through our           
tremendous camp staff.      
Campers also enjoyed a    
morning session each day    
featuring live praise and     
worship music and a message 
by Pastor Dave, Rev. Cathy, or 
one of our many other gifted 
church staff team members. 
We are excited to see the fruit 

God grows through the many 
seeds planted by this ministry. 
As we look ahead to the      
coming school year, Stars & 
Comets is looking forward to 
its biggest enrollment yet, with 
over 180 students enrolled. 
Stars & Comets will again    
provide before and / or after 
school care for 10 area schools 
including - Curlew Creek     
Elementary, Curtis Fundamen-
tal, Highland Lakes              
Elementary, Lake St. George 
Elementary, Ozona Elemen-
tary, Palm Harbor Middle 
School, Plato Academy Palm 

Harbor, Sutherland Elemen-
tary, Tarpon Springs            
Fundamental, and of course 
our very own Westlake      
Christian School.  We again 
look forward to providing 
working families with a safe, 
fun, and faith -values focused 
environment for their children 
this school year.  We believe 
Stars &   Comets provides   
students with not just a place 
to go before or after school, 
but a place to grow, be a part 
of a community, and thrive.   

 
School Resumes on August 16 th !  
We look forward to Westlakeôs school year starting 
on August 16th!  We will kick off the week with a 
special Chapel at 8:40 a.m. on Thursday, August 
17th.  All are welcome to attend! 
 
Interested in Helping Get School Open?  
Do you enjoy making bulletin boards, cutting out 
papers, and more?  If so, Westlake can use your 
help right before school starts!  On August 11th, the 
teachers will be on hand to ready their classrooms.  
Every year we enjoy the talents of volunteers to 
assist the teachers.  If you would like to help, 
please contact the Westlake school office at           
781-3808.  Thank you!  


